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EDITORS CORNER 

In this issue we honor Dr. Botha deMeillon for a distinguished career which 
has spanned a sixty-year period. In his more than 150 publications he has made 
major contributions to our knowledge of the culicidae, ceratopogonidae and other 
parasites. His research in medical entomology has significantly expanded our 
knowledge of many important vectors and their control. To a true professional we 
extend sincere congratulations for a remarkable career. 

Beginning with Vol. 22, 1990 Mosquito Systematics will take on a new look. 
The journal will be published in a double column format similar to that used in 
the AMCA Journal. Authors will be required to submit their manuscripts in 
printed form accompanied by a computer diskette which contains the manuscript in 
an unformated flat ASCII file, if possible. Foreign authors who may not have 
computer facilities available may still submit manuscripts in triplicate as 
previously required. More details on the new procedure will appear in the next 
issue. 


